The Maplewood Recreation Advisory Committee

invites you to weigh in on a

NEW BASKETBALL COURT

Revitalization of the Tennis Court area at Maplecrest Park

Please join us at the

Hilton branch of the Maplewood Library

on

July 21st at 7pm

This meeting will allow residents to hear about the potential options and provide feedback on which is most desirable and will be most utilized.

Please feel free to email comments, questions, or concerns to MaplewoodRAC@gmail.com

We, your neighbors on the Recreation Advisory Committee, want your input before making a recommendation to the Township Committee.

Your participation is greatly appreciated.

